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Thursday 24th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
We have been contacted by Wolverhampton Girls’ High School to offer girls in Year 5 the 
opportunity to take part in remote, ‘fun’ activity sessions to introduce potential students to their 
school. They are undertaking these sessions, in addition to inviting girls to visit on site for their open 
days, to help families recognise that they are a state school and so free of charge.  
 
Sixth Form students from Wolverhampton Girls’ High School will be delivering these fun educational 
sessions remotely on the dates below: 
• 4 April 2022 – History  
• 5 April 2022 – Science (Physics/Mechanics)  
• 7 April 2022 – Games (The Commonwealth)  
 
Each session will begin with a brief talk on the student experience of attending Girls’ High followed 
by fun session tasks. Each session will last for 1 hour, from 4-5pm. These sessions should be 
attended by Year 5 girls only.  
 
Please note that for the Science session on 5 April, there will be a practical element to the session 
and so it will be useful if your daughter has the following items collected and accessible for the start 
of the session:  
• Balloon  
• Straw  
• Coin  
• Sticky Tape  

• Juice carton  
• 2 toothpicks  
• 4 bottle tops (even size and shape)  
• Rubber band 

 
Remote Session Registration Needed 
In order to attend one or more of the remote sessions, you must register via the Y7 Admissions 
page on their school website. Year 7 Admissions | Wolverhampton Girls' High School (wghs.org.uk). 
Once on the website, under the remote session headings, you must click the registration button 
showing the correct session date in order to access the registration form to complete. Once you 
have registered, you will receive a link inviting you to join the session. Registration is now open. 
You will need to register for each session individually – you could register for all 3! 
 
We hope you take up the opportunity to join these free remote sessions, beginning your secondary 
school journey. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs C. Gibbins 
Head of School  
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